
Dear Friends and Family, 

As 2021 comes to a close we are reaching out with a special request. A generous 

donor has once again offered The Family Foundation, Inc. a challenge 

grant of $15,000, and we need your help to match that.  You have been a supporter 

of ours in the past, and we hope you will support us again this year to meet this 

match.   

As you know from our latest Newsletter, this year we offered immediate 

turnaround mini-grants to programs to help with pandemic related needs; 

financial assistance to programs that build the self-esteem of young people; grants 

that expand the training of those working with youth and families with mental 

health struggles; and an international grant to a small community in Kenya that has 

reaped immediate rewards. We also continued to honor exceptional frontline staff 

members working in programs we have supported. These awards recognize the 

important contributions of these remarkable individuals as they continue to 

dedicate their service to others. 

As we look toward 2022, we ask for your support again so we can continue the 

impactful work we began 45 years ago when we established The Frost School & 

The Family Foundation, Inc.  

We hope you will continue to partner with us as you have so generously done in 

the past. Needs remain great and resources are always limited. With your help the 

Family Foundation can continue into the coming decade to provide targeted 

SUPPORT to programs, and the people they serve, that are making real progress 

to improve our communities, their families, and their children’s lives. 

There are two ways you can contribute: Online via our website, or send a 

check to The Family Foundation, Inc. 1700 Briggs Chaney Road, Silver Spring, MD 

20905. 

Remember that all contributions, large or small, are tax deductible. 

We hope you are well, and we look forward to hearing from you. We wish you a 

safe, healthy, and happy end of the year. 

With kind regards to you and to your families,  

The Board of Directors of The Family Foundation, Inc. 

Bro. Sean McLaughlin, Carrie Trauth, Claire Cohen, Ellen Miller, Fr. Glen Willis, 

Greg Headen, Karim Elhamti, Nisha Sachdev, Richard Miller 
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